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From: GEO MUNGER <geomunger@sbcglobal net>

Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2010 7:53 AM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: REGULATION OF RETAIL FOREX # RIN 3038-AC61

Gentlemen, this is a terrible infringement on the rights of self determination! A forex
trader should not be considered a complete fool that must be controlled by Government.
You do nothing but drive all trading off shore. Itis a shame that other countries have
thinking, intelligent administrators, while the U.S. Government agencies seem to be
completely void of reason and at time act like they must control every action of their
citizens as if they could not make a decision for them selves. DO NOT PROCEED
WITH THIS PROGRAM.

G M.



